DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE TO PROCEED

15 August 2019
Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 15 August
2019, signed by the Undersecretary and Acting Head of the Procuring Entity, the
Tanghalang Pilipino Foundation, Inc. is hereby given this Notice to Proceed to
provide services for the Mabining Mandirigma: A Steampunk Musical block
screening, to your firm, the Tanghalang Pilipino Foundation, Inc. in the total
amount of Two Hundred Thousand Pesos (PhP 200,000.00) only, inclusive of all
taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

ERNESTO C.
Undersecretary
Head of the Proc

Tanghalang Pilipino Foundation, Inc.
2™ Floor, Production Design Center Bldg.
CCP Complex
Pasay Cit

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000



